
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Significant Event Notice – February 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Super Simplifier member  

 

This Significant Event Notice (SEN) outlines an important change to your Super Simplifier 
account effective from 3 April 2025. 

When we make changes to fees, costs, insurance, or other product features it’s important 
that we notify you. These changes are reflected in the Product Disclosure Statement (PDS) 
for DASH Super Simplifier dated 18 December 2024, which is available on our website at 
https://dash.com.au/supersimplifier.  

  

What’s changing? 

Other investment related taxes or duties 

Your chosen investments (or transactions relating to your chosen investments) may be 
subject to other taxes, duties or government charges including, for example, foreign 
taxes.  The French Foreign Transaction Tax (FFTT) is a tax that is charged for the acquisition 
of certain French domiciled securities.   

At the time of this notice this tax only applies to acquisitions of the ASX listed security, 
Unibail-Rodamco-Westfield (ASX:URW). 

  

Prior to 17 December 2024, the Investment Administrator was absorbing the cost of the 
FFTT. 

From 1 March 2025 the tax will be incurred by the member as an associated transaction 
cost. 

https://dash.com.au/supersimplifier


 

You don’t need to do anything.  

Whilst you cannot opt out of this tax, you should reach out to your financial adviser to 
consider your investment options. 

 

T: 1300 726 008  

P: PO Box 3528, Tingalpa DC, QLD 4173  

E: supersimplifier@dash.com.au  

 

DISCLAIMER: This SEN is issued by Equity Trustees Superannuation Limited (ABN 50 055 641 757, AFSL 
229757, RSE Licence No. L0001458) as trustee of Super Simplifier (ABN 36 526 795 205). This document 
contains general information and does not take into account your personal objectives, needs or 
financial circumstances. Before making any decisions, please consider your own requirements and 
consult with your Financial Adviser.  


